4-13-09 RECEIVED

APR 17 2008
City of Racine

Common Council Dept of Public Works
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI 53403

Dear Sirs,

My name is Lisa Burks and I reside at 4300 N. Pineridge Cir. in
the city of Racine. Approximately ten years ago, I had a
computerized underground sprinkling system professionally
installed in my yard.

It has come to my attention that some of the sprinkling heads
are located on the city's easement property. I am writing to
ask permission to have them located there. I am fully aware
that the city will take no liability for any damage they may
cause to them,

Thank you for your attention to this matter and if you have
any questions I can be reached at (262) 554-2339.
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